
Guitar Camp 2024

The time has come to prepare for our annual Guitar camp. We will be travelling to

Camp Manitou in Headingley on Wednesday, April 24th at 9a.m. and returning on

Thursday, April 25th at 8p.m. The total cost for the trip is $150/student. Students

will have the opportunity to contribute to their costs through fundraising this

year. If the cost of this trip is a barrier in any way, please get in touch and we can

discuss alternate financing options.

While at camp we will be doing a variety of music workshops along with several camp

run activities such as archery, zip-lining, climbing wall, a ropes course, orienteering

and various sports. We will be staying in cabins and enjoying the food and

hospitality that this camp has to offer. If there are any concerns about the

activities or other aspects of the camp, please contact Mr. Goertzen at any time.

All activities will be supervised by our chaperones and led by the qualified and

professional staff from the camp. Many activities are outdoors, so make sure you

are ready for the weather! The camp website is http://campmanitou.mb.ca/

Please return the attached form back to Mr. Goertzen before January 31st. This

form is just to find out how many students plan to attend. Participation in this

event requires students to meet minimum standards of behaviour and involvement in

guitar class and other school settings. Eligibility will be decided by Mr. Goertzen,

administrators and parent/guardians.

E. Goertzen

edward.goertzen@plpsd.net

_________________________________________________________

Please turn in forms before January 31st.

Student’s name: _________________________________

____________ My child will be attending Guitar Camp this year.

____________ My child will NOT be attending Guitar Camp this year.

_____________________________

(parent/guardian signature)

http://campmanitou.mb.ca/
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